




Proposal of Sedgwick County 

Firefighters Local No. 2612 

May 11, 2016 
 

The Union offers to settle all remaining issues with regard to the outstanding Collective 

Bargaining Agreement on the following basis: 

1. For 2016:  Institute the Pay Plan Matrix which was in effect prior to the 

2014-2015 Agreement, which would result in restitution of the 3% spread 

between steps.  The pay matrix would remain unfrozen so that for the life of the 

Contract, firefighters would move through the pay matrix on the appropriate 

anniversary date. 

2. For 2017:  A 2% across-the-board wage increase in the pay matrix. 

3. For 2018:  A 2% across-the-board wage increase for the entire pay matrix. 

Also, as part of this proposal, the Union would agree to leave the longevity system in 

place and would abandon for now its claim that firefighters should be placed at their appropriate 

place on the longevity scale based on their years of service. 
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